
 
Valley Charter School Meal Charge Policy 

  
● Students will not be denied meals for any reason, regardless of their meal debt. 
● Students will be served reimbursable meals, not an alternative meal, regardless 

of their meal debt. 
● If the school needs to reach the parents or guardians regarding lunches, we may 

try to reach them via phone, email, or U.S. Mail 
● No student will be overtly identified as receiving free or reduced-price meal 

benefits or as having delinquent debt 
● No action will be taken against students in order to collect unpaid meal debt 

 

 


